
 

 

 Date: 24 April 2024 

Reference: ADPT/MTP/NWP/Expert Dialogue 

Page 1 of: 2 

  

 

MESSAGE TO UNITED NATIONS ORGANIZATIONS AND  

ADMITTED INTERGOVERNMENTAL ORGANIZATIONS  

 

Expert Dialogue on Mountains and Climate Change 

5 June 2024  

 

 

I am pleased to inform United Nations organizations and admitted intergovernmental organizations 

that the Expert Dialogue on Mountains and Climate Change referred to in paragraph 181 of decision 

1/CMA.5 will be held during the sixtieth session of the Subsidiary Bodies (SBs 60) in Bonn, Germany, on  

5 June 2024 from 10:00 to 13:00 and from 15:00 to 18:00 (CEST). 

 

Decision 1/CMA.5 requested the Chair of the Subsidiary Body for Scientific and Technological 

Advice (SBSTA) to hold an expert dialogue on mountains and climate change at its sixtieth session. 

 

The Expert Dialogue on Mountains and Climate Change is open to all SB 60 registered participants 

and will be held under the guidance of the Chair of the SBSTA. The dialogue will provide a unique 

opportunity to convene relevant experts and stakeholders with the aim of: 

 

• Enhancing understanding of climate change impacts on mountains and downstream communities, 

including in a transboundary context; 

 

• Showcasing solutions contributing to the resilience of mountain ecosystems to climate change; 

 

• Discussing ways to accelerate climate action at scale and at all levels, contributing to the 

resilience of mountain ecosystems, including in countries with fragile mountain ecosystems.  

 

Further details regarding the dialogue will be made available on the dedicated event webpage once 

they become available. 

  

Distribution: To United Nations Secretariat units and bodies, specialized agencies and related 

organizations and intergovernmental organizations admitted as observers by the Conference of the Parties. 

https://unfccc.int/event/expert-dialogue-on-mountains-and-climate-change
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For planning purposes, interested United Nations organizations and admitted intergovernmental 

organizations are requested to provide the information online (here) by Friday, 3 May 2024. For questions 

regarding the dialogue, please contact Ms. Rojina Manandhar (rmanandhar@unfccc.int) and 

nwp@unfccc.int.  

 

  Yours sincerely, 

 

(signed by) 

 

 Youssef Nassef 

 Director 

 Adaptation division  

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=rRJsKmpAM0-2hveP9YIiCHT2H6sS25xPp_nn7JOK8f9UMU4wU0tHQ1VVUERDNVMySVVVOFNXRENRUi4u
mailto:rmanandhar@unfccc.int
mailto:nwp@unfccc.int

